
Thank you for your understanding.

For your safety, Ulu Pandan Park Connector, on both 
banks of Sungei Ulu Pandan from Boon Lay Way to 

Clementi Rd (as indicated in red), is closed to facilitate 
repair works as well as address potential flood risk. 

The section from Clementi Rd to Commonwealth Ave 
West (near Ghim Moh Rd) is currently open. NParks 
and PUB will closely monitor the rain forecast and 

water level in the canal and will temporarily close the 
park connector when necessary. 

For updates, please visit www.nparks.gov.sg or 
safedistparks.nparks.gov.sg.


